
Today's Highlights: July 8th, 2023
It's the Annual One-Sided News Extravaganza!

From the Office
Committee Schedules, Stage Line Up, and more on the FRONT page!
Fun Paper Dolls by Daniel Conan Young on the BACK page!
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From the Office
Greetings Artisans!
July brings many new exciting and 

terrible things! Please keep your spirits high, 
maintain balance and calm, remember you 
do love your neighbor even when they are 
being an Arse, and hydrate.

I WOULD LIKE TO START OFF 
WITH A BIG APOLOGY TO THE 
FOOD COURT! Last week I wrote to 
“pack a sack lunch” in my article because we 
will be missing half  of  our food court. My 
intention was to make sure our customers 
got their favorite lunch this weekend. Our 
food court is sooo BOMB I encourage 
everyone to indulge in the deliciousness! 
Please celebrate our Food Court Members 
who are here today at Saturday Market, let 
them know how grateful we are! I apologize 
for my careless comments.

•	 We give heartfelt gratitude to 
our outgoing Board Members: Damian 
McDonald and Bekah Zeimetz. Both 
contributed greatly to our transition and 
rebuilding of  our Market Staff, as well as 
maintaining our organization in policy, on 
committee, and with devoted service during 
their terms on the Board of  Directors. If  
you haven’t yet had the opportunity to thank 
these rockstars, hunt them down today with 
a big smile and a high five!

•	 Now, with big shoes to fill, we 
welcome two new Board Members: Julia 
Garretson and Jennifer Hoberg. We are 
excited to have you seated ON the Board 
on July 12th, 2023!

•	 Construction is delayed by a week-
2 weeks so we will be contacting those 
members scheduled for relocation over the 
next couple weeks. WE GOT THIS!

Humbly yours, 

Shannon Lee-Hutson
General Manager

“There is immense power when a group of  
people with similar interests gets together to 

work toward the same goals.” 
– Idowu Koyenikan
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On the Market Stage

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3,1973) 

Weather

10:00 AM  Linda Danielson 
			        & Janet Naylor 

Celtic Fiddle and Harp
11:00 AM  Craig Einhorn 

Roots/Blues/Country
12:00 PM  Clark Murray 

Americana
1:00 PM  Still Thinking 

2:00 PM  TBA 
To Be Announced

This Sat. expect sunny weather with 
a high of  84°F, and a low of  51°F. 
There is 51% humidity and a 7% 
chance of  rain. Wind is expected at 10mph 
from the West Northwest.

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy July Birthday to all 

our Cancer friends! Happy birthday to Sue of  
Lavender Moon and Elexess of  Luscious Bath 
Products, who celebrated last Monday, July 3rd. 
Last Tuesday, July 4th Chere the Pottery Nomad 
and Sam of  Samonberry Studios partied it up 
birthday style. Today we celebrate the birth of  
Layli of  Sundried Sage Soapery.
A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet!

The Saturday Market
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Nome May
Vice Chairperson - Bekah Zeimetz

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Cortney Fellet

Sarah Bast, Vincent LaRochelle, 
Damian McDonald, Brigitte McBride, 

Candice Westberg, Maia Bowers, 
Heather Robbins-Hinton

Committee Chairs
Standards Committee Co-Chairs:

Candice Westberg, Willy Gibboney
Food Committee Co-Chairs:

Barbara Graham-Adams, Haven Sundstrom
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:

Mary Newell, Gayle Wyant
Sustainability Committee Chair:

Brigitte McBride

Staff
General Manager - Shannon Lee-Hutson

Assistant Manager - Erin Nelson
Membership - Sonia Ostendorf
Marketing - Renee Thompson

Office Assistant - Silver Lee-Hutson
Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch
Booking Manager - Rudolf  Korv
Sound Manager - Dave Swanston

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

Committee Meetings 
Board of Directors Meeting
Weds., July 12th - 5:15 PM - 7:15 PM

Guidebook Meeting
Fri., July 14th - 12:00 PM - 1:30 PM

Orientation and Screenings
Weds., July 19th - 3:15 PM - 5:00 PM

- New Member Orientation @ 3:15 PM
- Product Screening @ 4:00 PM

All meetings take place at the Market Office 
and on Zoom. Request a Zoom link by 

emailing info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org.

All are welcome!

Help Joe Reach His Goal
   My fellow Marketeers, my name is Joe 
Blakely, I’m an Oregon author. In Septem-
ber I’ll be 84 years old. Despite the aches 
and pains of  old age
     I have set a goal for myself  that I’d like to 
share with you. My dream this year is to sell 
2023 books in the year 2023. When reached 
it will be the most books I’ve ever sold in 
a year. 
   Please feel free to ask me, “How many 
books have you sold so far Joe?” Currently 
I’ve sold 651 books. 10% discount for mar-
ket vendors plus a free gift card. 
-Ol’ Joe

Never Trust the Wind
   I do not enjoy lugging booth weights to 
and fro... But am so glad for the service 
weights provide to keep my booth from be-
coming aloft; but how does one accept the 
fickle teasing wind and it's Wiley ways?!
   I had almost wrapped all of  my porcelain 
pieces. Began with large items and was get-
ting several into a box when one singular 
gust came up and wrenched my large dis-
play unit of  shelves loose (despite it having 
2 clamps holding it securely in place) and 
just before it fell to the ground I was able to 
snatch the singular rather expensive unique 
sculpture straight from the shelf! I held it 
while witnessing the whole unit crash to 
the ground. The clamps were still in place. 
The wind had ripped the unit free from it's 
wood base. Only one bowl had remained on 
the shelf. Naturally it broke after hitting ce-
ment. The loss was small compared to what 
it could have been. It made me reflect upon 
how risky outdoor markets are for ceramic, 
glass and other breakables. It also gave me 
a strong appreciation for my weights that 
held the booth to the ground.
   Sharing this as a testimonial to the impor-
tance of  putting safety first. The outcome 
could have been far worse.

Art and Article by: Katie Swenson

Envelope Art By: Sara Zapata-Minchow
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